
From: Bray, William <William.BrayJr@dss.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Mayer, DougDougMayer@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/7/2014 4:32:25 PM
Subject: FW: Senate DSS Oversight Subcommittee Meeting

DSS has received a request to attend the next meeting of the DSS Oversight Subcommittee on May 21st at 9:00 AM.

William

From: Mason Thomas [mailto:MasonThomas@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 1:53 PM
To: Bray, William
Cc: Ken Moffitt
Subject: Senate DSS Oversight Subcommittee Meeting

William,

The Senate DSS Oversight Subcommittee respectfully requests the presence of Director Koller on Wednesday, May
21st at 9:00 AM for the purpose of providing follow-up testimony regarding the Department of Social Services. Please 
respond as soon as possible as to her answer to this request.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Mason Thomas
Research Director
SC Senate General Committee
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